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Open House planned for March 2 & 9 at Southern State 
 

Southern State Community College will host Open House events in March on all four 

campus locations for high school seniors and anyone interested in learning more about becoming 

a Southern State student. 

On Saturday, March 2, events will be held from 9-11 a.m. on South Campus (12681 U.S. 

62, near Sardinia) and from 1-3 p.m. on Central Campus (100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro). On 

Saturday, March 9, events will be held from 9-11 a.m. on Fayette Campus (1270 U.S. Route 62 

SW, Washington C.H.) and from 1-3 p.m. on North Campus (1850 Davids Drive, Wilmington). 

At an Open House, attendees will learn about: 

 Admission—With no mandatory grade point averages or specific test 

requirements, it’s easy to apply for admission to Southern State. 

 Financial Aid—Need assistance paying for college? You’ll be guided through the 

grants, loans, scholarships and work study opportunities available to students. 

 Advising—A central resource while in college, advisors help students explore 

and declare a major, and assist with course selection. 

 Tutoring—To help ensure students’ success, the Tutoring Center provides free, 

quality academic assistance. 

 Career & Counseling Services—Need help clarifying your life and career goals? 

No worries. The college’s Office of Career & Counseling Services is here to help. 

For more information on the upcoming Open House events, please contact Sherry 

MacDowell at 1-800-628-7722, ext. 2515, or smacdowell@sscc.edu, or visit 

www.sscc.edu/openhouse. 
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